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Comment in response to RES. 2020-R034:
 
GRTC currently occupies the sidewalk and street adjacent to the public safety building on 9th street
between Marshall and Leigh for the Temporary Transfer Plaza. This area is used 7 days a week. This area
is adjacent to the surplus parcels and will be impacted by the resolution that authorizes the CAO to issue
a RFP for each of the Pending Surplus Parcels. GRTC would like to be part of the conversation, as they
will need a permanent location either in the same location, or another location in the CBD area, as well as
will need a temporary location during any construction.
 
Sincerely,
 
Adrienne Torres
Director of Planning & Scheduling
P 804 474 9798 | F 804 342 1933 | ridegrtc.com
301 East Belt Boulevard, Richmond, VA 23224
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